
Response to Q4 ‘19 feedback - 2019-2020 RRP Performance Tracking (Mar. ‘20) 

The following changes have been made to the ActivityInfo platform based on feedback received 

after the Q4 2019 reporting cycle. 

General changes / clarifications 

• All partners have an obligation to periodically report to the government of Uganda through 

the Office of the Prime Minister (OPM). Partners are expected to observe this reporting 

requirement in addition to those from the SOP for tracking the performance of the RRP. 

 
Sector specific changes / clarifications 

• Child Protection 
o Open CP / UASC cases: partners are now asked to report this number directly 

(providing the total per month, regardless of the number recorded in the previous 
month). 

o Children / UASC cases receiving individual case management services: partners are 
now asked to report this number directly (providing the total number of cases 
receiving support in January and only report new cases for the rest of the year). 

o Children participating in community-based support activities: partners are now 
asked to report this number directly (providing the total number of cases receiving 
support in January and only report new cases for the rest of the year). 

o Children participating in training and awareness raising on CP: this is a new 
breakdown in the existing form “Participation in training and awareness raising on 
CP”. 

o Targeted activities for adolescents: this is a new indicator and form under the 
objective “Child protection services”. 

• Livelihoods 
o An indicator on “Completed non-market assessments” has been added to Output 

1.2 “Increased knowledge and skills on livelihoods strategies”. This indicator counts 
the number of assessments aligned to the livelihoods and resilience sector 
harmonised approach to assess non-market livelihoods issues to support barrier 
analysis and prioritisation of training curriculums.  

o The option of selecting the relevant livelihoods activity category has been added to 
reduce the number of fields shown when reporting on emergency livelihood 
support. 

• Protection 
o Hygiene items distributed should be reported under WASH (Access to sanitation and 

hygiene) or Education (Equitable access increased) depending on the beneficiaries. 

• SGBV 
o Fields to directly capture the number of survivors identified and supported have 

been added to the survivor support form. 
o The precision “Women and girls centers” has been removed from the activity 

leadership committees established under SGBV awareness campaigns and an 
additional field has been added to track the number of functional committees 

• SSNFI 
o When reporting on NFIs for new arrivals through cash or voucher modalities, 

individuals can now be reported in addition to households (this was already the case 
for in-kind distributions). 

 
 


